
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

11th December 1936

Professor Frank Scott.

Thank you for your letter of the

10th December in which you say that you would be glad to be connected with 

the work of the proposed Institute of Public Administration. I have sent 

forward your came to JSr* Hackstt.

mr* Haokett tainka that there would not 

be any possibility of the Institute providing travelling expenses, but the 

University would be glad to reimburse your out-of-pocket costs.

As I understand it you would not be acting 

as a representative of tbs University but my suggestion of your name to Haokett 

is In the nature of private information to him on which the Institute of Futile 

Administration can act if they see fit.
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